
 

 

VETERANS DAY 
McLouth Elementary School wishes to invite the community, veterans, 

and all active military men and women for a short recognition ceremony 

to proudly honor those who have served and who are now serving at 

this time.  

Please join us on Friday, November 12th, 2021 in the McLouth Purple 

Gym beginning at 9:15 am. Please RSVP by calling the elementary 

office at 913-796-6152 if you plan to attend so we can accommodate 

all seating. Thank you! 

 


